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Last week in Year 1:
This week in geography, we have looked at 
how animals and people in the Arctic keep 
warm. We learned about traditional clothing 
that Inuits wear such as parka, trousers and 
mittens made from caribou and seal skin.

In science, we discovered the difference between 
light from the sun and from street lights. We 
learnt the definitions of the words light, dim and 
dark. We explored the school and found areas 
that were light, dim and dark. Did you know the 
music room is really dark when you turn off all the 
lights!



Last week in Year 6:
In Science, the children set up their 
own investigations to test how exercise 
affects their pulse rate. They timed 
themselves exercising for one minute 
then counted their pulse rate for 
another minute and repeated this 
activity.

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 3 with 99% and 
Class 14 with 98%. Our whole school target is 97%.

In Art, the 
children started 
their mixed 
media portraits. 
In one section, 
they used pencil 
and pen in 
another. We are 
looking forward 
to seeing how 
these develop 
over the next few 
weeks.



Dates for your calendar:

Monday 10th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 5 to 7.30 p.m.
Tuesday 11th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 3.30 to 6.00 p.m.
Monday 17th Oct - school celebrates Harvest Festival
Tuesday 18th Oct - School Photographer here for individuals and sibling groups
Wednesday 19th Oct - PTFA Halloween Discos
24th to 28th Oct - school and nursery closed for half term
Wednesday 21st Dec - last day of school/nursery
Thursday 5th January 2023 - school/nursery open again
All term dates 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


